
Ask for: Ms G Fitzgerald
Ext: 3272
Email: pabc@broxtowe.gov.uk
Our Ref: 24/00278/FUL
Your Ref: 
Date: 15 July 2024

theclerk@kimberley-tc.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam,

Construct detached two storey dwelling - resubmission of planning reference 
23/00398/FUL
Critchs Yard  Brewery Street Kimberley Nottinghamshire  

An application has been received in connection with the above and to assist in the determination of 
this proposal, I should be pleased to receive your observations within the next 21 days.  Please 
contact the case officer above if you wish to discuss the proposal in more detail.

The application is available to view on our Public Access web site by clicking here.  Once 
registered/logged in using the email address this was sent to, you will be able to see your Consultee 
In Tray under ‘My Profile’ and will be able to comment directly through this. 

I look forward to your reply.

Yours faithfully,

R Dawson
Head of Planning & Economic Development

https://publicaccess.broxtowe.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=SDHELSDR04P00

